
Testimonials Needed for 
the Self-Determination Conference 

The San Diego Self-Determination Conference is November 9, 2023 at UCSD Park &
Market.  

We'd love the opportunity to feature brief testimonials from individuals who are using
the self-determination program. It's vital that our communities hear directly from those
whose lives are changing for the better because of self-determination.

Your testimonial can be either a brief video (taken on your smart phone or tablet, ) or
you can write a testimonial and send it with a picture if you have one. (see the
example below of Poli).  It can be as simple as telling us 3 things you like about your
self-determination plan. 

Thank you for sharing your story! Send your testimonials to David at: 
ddrazenovichconsulting@gmail.com  

mailto:dddrazenovichconsulting@gmail.com
mailto:dddrazenovichconsulting@gmail.com
mailto:dddrazenovichconsulting@gmail.com

